From: no-reply@vector.co.nz

To: Connection Feedback
Subject: No to unfair connection pricing
Date: Monday, 9 December 2024 9:25:23 pm

You are required ‘to protect the interests of domestic consumers and small business
consumers in relation to the supply of electricity’ but your plans say otherwise.

Making me pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to the
electricity network is unfair because...

User's Message:

Enter Text: Making us pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to
the electricity network is unfair because that is not user pays. We manage our electricity
and already faced with continual increases with household bills, and now you want us to
pay someone else’s bills?! If someone is lucky enough to be building a new house that
should be their cost, what next do you want us to pay for their house paint too?!
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